
Next week, our KS1 children are looking forward to
their first sporting visit of the year at a Multi-skills
event!

Dear Parents and Carers,

What a busy first full week it has been back in
school for all of our children, ending the week with
our second Federation day.

Mr Harvey, from the Music Hub, has started work
with our KS2 children again this year. Throughout
the term, they will be focusing on percussion whilst
KS1 will be exploring a range of South African
music.

Our Federation reception children have loved
having some time together exploring the outdoors
at Melsonby as well as enjoying some small group
activities to support their learning. 

Friday 13th September 2024

@FedNSCMelsonbyMrs Robinson

Federation Notices

Have a lovely weekend!

Reception and KS1
Nativity
This year, our Reception
and KS1 children will be
teaming up for a Federation
Nativity which will be
performed to both
communities in December.

KS2 Summer Production
Our KS2 children this year
are going to collaborate on
their first ever summer
production, which will again
be performed to both
communities. We look
forward to sharing more on
this later in the school year!



.

News News

Deadlines and Reminders Deadlines and Reminders

How have we 
‘Lived Life in all its Fullness’ this

week?

Next week, on
Wednesday 18th
September it will be
Sarah’s (our school
cook) last day. We would
like to say a huge thank
you to her for being such
an important part of our
school and Federation
family for 10 years!

At North and South Cowton this week, the
children in Reception and Year 2 were
given a selection of clues to help them
predict what their focus text this term would
be.   

At Melsonby this week, the children
have enjoyed getting back into their
clubs again! Cookery, sport, film and
chill and arts and crafts are all keeping
the children busy after school.

Our clubs have begun again for the term
and we are really excited to re-launch
cookery club. The children had a great time
with Miss Jenkins creating their own fruit
kebabs.

Maths homework will be sent home on a
Thursday and homework will be due in on a
Tuesday.
KS1 Multi-skills on Tuesday 17th September
Class 1 P.E days are Tuesday and Friday
Class 2 P.E days are Monday, (Friday -
swimming weeks 1-5)
Reading books will come home shortly and we
will share more information on this in a separate
letter. 
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Dates for diary Dates for diary

North and South Cowton 
Community Primary School

 Melsonby Methodist 
Primary School

Friends of Melsonby School AGM
Calling all parents! 

We are our holding our AGM on 23rd
September, 7pm in the school. Come along to

find out what we do to raise money for the
school and how you can help. Email

fomsmelsonby@outlook.com for more info 🙂


